
From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Kay Flynn 
Tuesday, June 24,2003 12:47 PM 
Linda Dodson 
RE: Docket No. 030349-TP 

It will not be a problem. In fact, we normally use the word "alleged" in complaint titles 
and I apparently overlooked adding it to this one. I'll use this e-mail to do so now. 

----- Original Message----- 
From: Linda Dodson 
Sent: Tuesday, June 24, 2003 12:41 PM 
To: Kay Flynn 
Subject: Docket No. 030349-TP 

BellSouth has suggested that the docket title be changed from: 

Complaint by Supra Telecommunications and Information Systems, Inc. Regarding BellSouth's 
Use of Carrier to Carrier Information 

To : 

Complaint by Supra Telecommunications and Information Systems, Inc. Regarding BellSouth's 
Alleged Use of Carrier to Carrier Information 

If it is not too difficult for you to make the change including "Alleged," I think it 
would be appropriate. 
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